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Marketing students are using a new point of sale machine that 

accepts credit and debit cards.  The students requested to be 

able to use cards to purchase items in the school store.  Mrs. 

Brackett had students research various systems.  They have 

purchased a “Square” point of sale system.  

    

The building trades students have installed the windows.  A subcontractor installed the 

garage door.  The students are working on putting bat insulation in the ceiling while 

the electricians and HVAC contactors finish up with rough in work.    

 


